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Ottawa, July 6, 1921.

Dear Miss Ohesley,

Your communication of the 5th in­
stant, addressed to Sir Robert Borden, is received, 
and in reply I am directed to state that it will 
not be necessary to forward to Sir Arthur Currie 
the letter with reference to the League of Nations 
Society in Canada.

Yours faithful

Private Secretary

Miss Margaret M. Chesley,
Principal's Secretary,

McGill University,
Montreal, Que.


